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Summer Registration Is Still Open!

Summer 2020 registration for upcoming and future weeks is available. We are now in

the middle of week 8 of our Summer Day Program. We are happy to announce that

our enrollment continues to increase. Our operating locations are Main Club, Bret

Harte, Edison, Elmwood and Peyton Grismer (for BHC members). Once all three

locations reach capacity, we will open our Jefferson Elementary school location. We

will update you all as any new developments arise. Members have been enjoying

daily fun activities in a safe and healthy environment. Please click on parent portal to

register.

Fall Registration Update
Attention parents: The school year is quickly approaching!  Fall 2020 registration is open

now through parent portal.  The registration fee is $85 for 20/21 school year.  This is a

nonrefundable fee served as a deposit to hold a spot for your child to attend our program

for the upcoming school year.  We encourage you to register at your earliest

convenience as there will be a huge need for childcare this fall and spots will be

limited.  Registering now holds your spot for fall.

Please click on parent portal to register.

Please be advised that BUSD, GUSD and LAUSD will open in a 100% distance learning

model when the school year begins. We want to reassure you that we will remain open for

all-day enrichment programming for this coming fall.  We are working closely with our

school districts and will provide updates on fees, schedules and location for the school

year.
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Kid's Community Dental Clinic

Last week The Kids Community Dental Clinic visited our summer sites to give our

club members a crash course on proper oral hygiene. Volunteers did a 30-minute

presentation with demonstrations on proper brushing techniques and how different

foods impact your teeth. While visiting all 5 summer sites, members were given the

opportunity to receive a preventative dental screening and fluoride treatment at no

cost. The Kids' Community Dental Clinic in Burbank, CA is dedicated to improving the

oral health of children from low-income families with quality procedures, preventative

treatments, and oral health education.

Jersey Mike's North Hollywood is Now



Jersey Mike's North Hollywood is Now
Open!!!

Jersey Mike’s North Hollywood is officially open! In honor of their grand opening,

Jersey Mike’s is teaming up with the Boys & Girls Club to support our local youth. For

each coupon redeemed between now and July 19th, Jersey Mike’s will donate $2

dollars to the club. Please print out the flyer below or for mobile app orders, please

use promo code DONATION. Visit Jersey Mike’s today to support our club! A special

thank you to Jersey Mike’s and welcome to the neighborhood!

A Special Thank You to Granite Properties 

This week Granite Properties delivered a huge surprise to the club. Granite

Properties is a commercial real estate investment, development and management

company. Three of its properties in Burbank and Glendale got together and provided

snacks for our Club members for summer. In addition, the tenants of these buildings

also made a financial donation to the Club. These much needed funds will help us

ensure our Club members can participate in engaging and creative

programs throughout the summer. We would like to sincerely thank Granite

Properties for their generosity and for answering the call to support our youth and

community!

 



Doshi Books for Kids, Inc.

Author and Boys & Girls Club supporter Milan Doshi is giving back. Though a long

time veteran in the publishing world, Milan always dreamed of starting his own

nonprofit that would give back to children and emphasize the important roll literature

plays in childhood development. Over the past two years Milan has published two of

his children’s books and has founded Doshi Books for Kids, Inc., a not for profit

organization that sells books where 100% of net proceeds will be donated to the

Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley and the Madison Square Boys

& Girls Club.

We would like to give a special thank you to Milan and his family for giving back to

the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley. During these

unprecedented times, Milan and his family have vowed to match every dollar Doshi

Books For Kids, Inc. sells and will donate to the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and

Greater East Valley and the Madison Square Boys & Girls Club. Please visit

www.doshibooksforkids.com to purchase your copy of Searching for Gold or The

Crink today!

https://bgcburbank.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2d0229080ed4f24d978faee0e&id=d53005fc7a&e=55ff98a489


Youths of the Week

Let’s give a round of applause to last week’s winners! Youths of the Week are chosen

for their ability to follow rules, participate in daily activities, and demonstrate

leadership within their pods! Our Youth of the Week winners are members that

exemplify the club motto to “respect yourself, respect the club, and respect others”.

Congratulations to Aiden, Vincent, Jeremy, Lyric and Tessa from Main Club, Ryan

and Zachary from Bret Harte, Emily from Edison, Adaleen from Elmwood, and

Isabella from Peyton-Grismer!

BGC POSITIVITY VIDEO

https://bgcburbank.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2d0229080ed4f24d978faee0e&id=69e569a2c2&e=55ff98a489


BGC POSITIVITY VIDEO

Please click HERE to see a special video our club kids made to brighten your

day

To donate now, please visit:

https://bgcburbank.org/donate/

 

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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